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Principal’s Message 
 

 

 
Hi Freedom families! 

 

Oh my!  We are down to 13 days of school.  Each year seems to go faster and faster but this year seemed to be on hy-
per speed!  Over the next 3 weeks we have a lot of exciting happenings to wind down this crazy year. Make sure you 
have your calendar marked  

• FSA Science and make-up testing 

• Student Led Conference Night 5/18, 5/19, OR 5/20 

• 5 Early Dismissal Days  5/21, 5/28, 6/1, 6/2, AND 6/3 

• 6th Grade Formals 5/27 and EXHIBITION 5/28 

• Memorial Day 5/31 

• Final E-learner Pick-Up/Drop Off Day 6/2 

• 6th Grade Moving On Ceremony 6/3 

Have a wonderful weekend  

Kathy Lott 



Mission 

To serve every student with excellence as the standard. 

Vision 

Brevard Public Schools will serve our community and enhance students’ lives by delivering the highest quali-
ty education in a culture of dedication, collaboration, & learning. 

Monday —  Day 1 

Tuesday —  Day 2 

Wednesday—Day 3 

Thursday—Day 4 

Friday—Day 0 

May  17—May 21 

BPS is looking for YOUR 
input!  Over the next year, data 
will be collected to support the 
next Mathematics Series that 
best supports the new Florida 
standards. Consider sharing 
your voice in this process by 
completing this survey from 
the district.  https://forms.gle/
b3cfU3o3G8Qnd1Tx8 

https://www.brevardschools.org/domain/10868
https://forms.gle/b3cfU3o3G8Qnd1Tx8
https://forms.gle/b3cfU3o3G8Qnd1Tx8


“Why Kids 

Should Learn to 

Code” 

 

“Sports Mindset” 

The 4-H Club maintains that public speaking, especially when learned at an early 

age, is an invaluable skill that will benefit youth throughout their lives.  When 

youth learn to speak in public, they improve their listening and writing skills, and 

build their self-confidence.  Congratulations to all the students that participated 

and we hope they will take this experience with them into the future. 
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